

LETTER TO THE EDITOR

MILITARY DOCTORS WERE AWARDED HONORARY MEMBERSHIP

On 18th May 2011, a ceremonial committee meeting of the Society of Military Physicians, Pharmacists and Veterinarians of the Czech Medical Association of J.E.Purkinje was held at the Faculty of Military Health Sciences of the University of Defence in Hradec Králové. On that occasion the merited and outstanding representatives of military medicine were awarded honorary membership diplomas. The founding members of the Society COL (ret.) Assoc. Prof. RNDr. et PhMr Vladimír

Měrka, CSc., COL (ret.) Prof. MUDr. Miroslav Špliňo, DrSc, and COL (ret.) Prof. MUDr. Josef Fusek, DrSc, dr.h.c., were awarded. In this way, the Committee of the Society has shown its appreciation and has honoured them for their long-standing work and outstanding contribution in the field of military medicine and military medical service in the areas of scientific research, teaching and clinical activities.

Leo Klein, Chairman, Society of Military Physicians, Pharmacists and Veterinarians, Czech Medical Association J. E. Purkinje

 \searrow

University of Defence,
Faculty of Military Health Sciences,
Department of Field Surgery
Třebešská street 1575
500 01 Hradec Králové,
Czech Republic
Tel.: +420 973253232
Email address: klein@pmfhk.cz

Received 6th June 2011. Revised 6th June 2011. Published 10th June 2011.



Figure 1. New honorary members of the Society *(from the left)* Prof. M. Špliňo, Assoc. Prof. V. Měrka and Prof. J. Fusek.